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March 25, 2020

EXECUTIVE ORDER TOWN OF JAMESTOWN, RHODE ISLAND

In response to Governor Raimondo’s Executive Order 21-10 that all persons flying into the state
are required to self-quarantine for 14 days to reduce the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus,
the Town of Jamestown is requiring anyone who arrives in Jamestown traveling by any mode of
transportation and has left an area that had required a self-quarantine must shelter in place
and is required to self-quarantine for 14 days.

Additionally, for those who have left an area that did not have an order to self-quarantine, the
Town of Jamestown respectfully and highly recommends you also self-quarantine or shelter in
place for the 14-day-period and self-monitor your health for COVID — 19 symptoms.

To all interstate commuters, the Governor again urged all employers to allow their employees
to work from home to help cut down on the number of people driving in and out of neighboring
states.

As good Jamestown residents please continue to do what is best for all of your neighbors,
friends and ultimately your family by following the Governor’s Orders, work diligently to reduce
community spread, and practice good hygiene. This situation is evolving rapidly at all levels,
we need the partnership and cooperation of all residents to help keep our community healthy
and safe. As a result, we will continue to provide updates and if necessary further restrictions
moving forward.
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